
Chapel Road Primary School 
Telephone: 028 71 341419 

E-mail: info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk 
Website: www.chapelroadps.co.uk 

7th June 2019 
 
Dear parents/guardians 
 
As you know we are continually reviewing and trying to improve provision here at CRPS. 
Over the last few years we have been thinking about extending the after school provision to 
5.00pm. In order for us to make a more informed decision and assess the need for this 
facility, we are seeking your feedback. It is expected that the cost would be £2 a day.  
 
We will continue to provide our wide range of 3.00pm-4.00pm after school clubs for those 
who only require this facility. Caterpillars and Butterflies clubs will also run as normal. 
 
Please take a few minutes to read the options below and tick the box or boxes that would 
best suit the needs of your family. This will include children in P1 through to P7. You can 
put your preference in number order if you wish.  
 
Family __________________ 
 
What suits your needs best? Tick(s)  
We do not require after school clubs   
3.00pm-4.00pm after school clubs (P3-P7)  
3.00pm-5.00pm (P1-P7)  
4.00pm-5.00pm after school clubs  
Any other suggestions? 
 
 
 
 

 
Can you help us with a name for our new club if it goes ahead?  
 

 
 
 

mailto:info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk
http://www.chapelroadps.co.uk/

